
 

 
   

 

 

 
Thursday, 08 July 2021 

 
Dear parents, 
 
Now that the government has confirmed the move to step 4 in the easing of the Covid restrictions 
we have confirmed the arrangements for the coastal residential. 

 If you indicated that you would still like your child to attend please see the details below.  

 If you indicated that you did not want your child to attend we have been unable to reclaim 
the deposit from the youth hostel. However, we are able to refund any other monies which 
have been paid. Mrs Smith has contacted you about this. 

 Parents of children currently in Y6 who would not be able to attend after the postponement 
have been contacted separately by Mrs Smith. 

 
We will now all be attending the residential at Boggle Hole Youth Hostel near Scarborough from 
Wednesday, 22nd to Friday 24th September rather than going in two groups as originally planned. 
Exact times for each day will be sent after the summer break but, in brief, we will visit the sea life 
centre in Scarborough on Wednesday and then travel to the youth hostel. On Thursday we will spend 
the day at the hostel studying its coastal location, rock pooling, having pirate adventures and a 
campfire. On Friday we will visit Flamborough lighthouse before returning to school. Staff from 
school will be attending to supervise the children and the on-site activities will be led by qualified 
youth hostel staff. 
 
Please make sure that any monies owing are paid by the 16th of July as we now have to send the full 
amount to the youth hostel. 
 
Thankyou for your support and patience. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Thompson 
 
Executive head teacher 
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